
emails from the week of August 19, 2021 
 
TO: Zoning@Topsfield-ma.gov  
 
Hi Donna, 
 
Could you please tell me what the status of peer review is for this project?  I have the following 
questions: 
 
1. Has a contract been signed with the peer review engineer, and if so are you expecting a report 
by the August 24th hearing? 
2. Who is being retained as peer reviewers, and will the scope of the review include reviewing the 
wetland delineation, and traffic impacts?   
 
Also, are there any recent submissions to the ZBA since the last hearing on July 27th?  I don't see 
anything new posted on the website.  
 
Thanks, 
Dan 
__________________________ 
Daniel C. Hill, Esq. 
  
Six Beacon Street, Suite 600 
Boston, MA 02108 
p: 617-494-1220 
f: 617-307-9010 

 


